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Mr. David Schaible 

PO Box 126 

Nobleboro, ME 04555 

RE: Temporary Use Permit for Chlorpyrifos for CMR 01-026, Chapter 41 

Dear Mr. Schaible: 

The Board of Pesticides Control has reviewed your application for a temporary use authorization 

permit under CMR-01-026, Chapter 41. The temporary use permit is approved, with the following 

conditions.  

The applicant must continue to possess a valid pesticide applicator license issued by the State. This 

permit is for one quart of Lorsban (EPA Registration #464-448) and is valid through Spring 2023 or 

until the possessed product is used in its entirety. Use must be for the control of twig aphid and needle 

gall midge on Christmas trees and must be consistent with product label requirements. 

Permits issued by the Board under this section shall not be transferable or assignable except with 

further written approval of the Board and shall be valid only for the period specified in the permit. 

At its December 2, 2022 meeting, I will alert the Board that the variance permit has been issued. If 

you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact me at 287-2731. 

Sincerely, 

Megan L. Patterson 
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Director, Board of Pesticides Control 


